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To:Entertainment Licensing 

Subject:Application for premises license for 30-31 Kirkgate 

I You don't often get email from 

Dear Entertainment Licensing Team, 

I am writing to express my concern as a resident of 

APPENDIX E 

Learn why this is important 

the proposed late opening times of the development in 30-31 Kirkgate. 

My particular concern would be late night noise from the courtyard at the rear of the 

bout 

building nd late night noise at night would disrupt 
my, and other residents sleep, impacting our quality oflife. 

While not directly a concern for me, since my I 
understand that there are flats directly above the proposed development (unlike the bars 
and restaurants on the opposite side of the street) and I imagine a late opening 
entertainment venue could have a huge impact on the quality of the lives of the those that 
live there. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further information. 

Kind regards, 










